Hello Lowell Families and community,

We did itl We made it to Winter Break! For our families celebrating, we wish you a Merry
Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, or Happy Kwanzaa, and Happy New Year! We will see you all
next year when school resumes on Tuesday, January 3, 2023.

Lowell Jr/Sr High School will move right into finals and finish out the final days of the semester
upon their return.

Lundy Elementary picture retakes are rescheduled for January 10th. The LifeTouch code is
EVT2P6P2N.

Please note that staff will be using this time to complete projects and also spend time with
their families. Offices will be closed, and the track lights will not be illuminated in the evening
during the break.

Below is a list of all of the currently scheduled athletic events scheduled during the break:
e Tuesday, December 20: HS Basketball home vs Bandon (1:00 JV Boys, 2:30 JV Girls, 4:00
V Boys, 5:30 V Girls)
e Thursday, December 22: HS Basketball away @ Gold Beach (1:00 JV Boys, 2:30 V Boys,
4:00 V Girls)

e Thursday, December 29: HS Basketball home vs Camas Valley (5:00 V Girls, 6:30 V Boys)
Tuesday, January 3: HS Basketball home vs East Linn (3:00 JV Boys, 4:30 JV Girls, 6:00 V
Boys, 7:30 V Girls)

HS Wrestling away @ North Douglas vs North Douglas, Reedsport (Time TBD)
Wednesday, January 4: JH Wrestling home vs Thurston 6:00

Thursday, January 5: HS Wrestling away @ Glendale vs Glendale, lllinois Valley 5:00
Friday, January é: HS Basketball away @ Monroe (3:00 JV Boys, 4:30 JV Girls, 6:00 V
Boys, 7:30 V Girls)

e Saturday, January 7: HS Wrestling at Pleasant Hill Tournament 10:00 a.m.

Stay tuned for more information coming regarding the follow up class to further explore and
discuss the Explosive Child and Love & Logic being hosted in February.

From the Lowell School District to you and your family, have a happy holiday season! And as
always, stay safe, healthy, and kind!



